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17th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

In the near future you will be making decisions about the next stage of your child’s education.  

This term the Local Education Authority will provide you with information about the schools in 

Newcastle and you will be asked to make a choice. 

 

For some parents that decision may be very straightforward.  You may already have a son or 

daughter attending a middle school and you would wish this pattern of schooling to be continued.  

For other parents your child currently in Year 4 may be your oldest or only child.  In this case it is 

possible that you have had little contact with our school and may be uncertain as to what decision 

you should make. 

 

To help parents who have little first-hand knowledge of our school, we are providing the 

opportunity to visit Gosforth Central Middle School on Thursday 10th October 2019 6.00 pm  – 

8.00 pm.  During this evening, you and your child will be able to meet the staff, tour the school 

and experience some of the learning activities on offer in year 5 and beyond. 

 

Even if you do know the school well, this is still a good opportunity to visit so that your child has 

an early view of middle school.  All parents whose children gain a place will have the opportunity 

to visit the school in early July and children will spend a full transition day with us in their last 

term of Year 4 before transferring to Year 5 in September 2020. 

 

We very much look forward to welcoming you and your child soon. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs S Webb 

Headteacher 
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